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Shots Fired Call Leaves Police Looking for Suspect 

 
   
Aberdeen, MD – The Aberdeen Police Department is seeking information about an incident 

involving firearms being discharged in the 900 block of Harlan Ave.  

 

On Tuesday, January 25, 2022, at approximately 7:23 PM, Officers responded to the 900 block 

of Harlan Avenue, Aberdeen in reference to a report of shots fired and possible armed subjects.  

 

Officers arrived on the scene and were provided doorbell video which depicted a large group of 

people outside the 900 block of Harlan Avenue yelling and shouting at each other. Next, several 

gunshots were heard being discharged in rapid succession.  Video showed a dark colored 4D 

sedan bearing an unknown registration fleeing the scene toward Stratford Avenue. 

 

Two vehicles and a home were struck by gunfire. No injuries were reported because of the 

incident. 

 

If anyone has any additional information about this incident, please contact Detective Lightner 

with the Aberdeen Police Department’s Criminal Investigations Division at 410-272-2121.  
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